
 

 

 
 

Wren Hall Sunday Teas  

Wren Hall Sunday Teas will start 
again on 29th March 2020 

 

 
 
 
 

This year we will be enjoying the new space 
created by the building of the new hall  

Delicious home-made cakes and crumbles,  
tea and coffee, and a warm welcome 
 

Information on which charities are running the Sunday Teas is 
available via the information tab on our website www.wrenhall.org 

Teas will run between 2-5pm each Sunday 
 

Please direct any queries to Denise Gumley on 07785 720 710 


